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In Ephesians 2:10 Paul wrote “we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good works”,
For us, those good works are sowing the precious seed of the Gospel in Latin America and
helping others who do the same. Yet, we are reminded in 1 Corinthians 3 that even though we
may do one aspect of the work or another, it is God who gets the glory because He is responsible
for any growth we may witness. In our work over the last several years we have been privileged
to see God accomplish some very good things. You have partnered with our ministry through
prayer, finances, and making visits to Bolivia. Together, we have been working, sewing, and
watering. Together we can praise God for the good that has come out of our partnership. We
want to say thank-you for your faithfulness to God and for partnering with us!

The most common request we receive from our partners is about areas that people can pray
with and for us. In that spirit, we would like to focus on giving you some areas where we would
ask you to join with us in prayer...

Personal - Jeff is under some medical restrictions and is working with doctors in anticipation of a
surgical procedure in the near future. Sandra is facing a 3rd surgery on her foot and is following
up with specialists on a couple of non-related minor issues. Please pray for both of us as we
pause to deal with these events in our lives.

Bolivia - Each of the churches we work with have various challenges and opportunities. One
church (La Luz) has recently added an associate pastor and is both growing and adjusting to this
addition. Another (Trigal) is still recovering from the effects and setbacks of the pandemic and
the new pastor is getting his feet on the ground. The newest church in downtown Tarija is
busting at the seams and is moving to a bigger location for the 3rd time in as many years. The
Pastor of the work in Santa Cruz has recently gotten married. He is adjusting to married life,
working full time as an engineer, and pastoring a growing church. Please pray for each of these
churches, the members, and their pastors in these areas.

Latin America - In previous letters we mentioned the plans we have to travel to Mexico, Peru,
and the Dominican Republic. Additionally, we have recently been invited to Belize and Chile to
see where we can help out as well. Please pray for us as we werk through our medical issues and
attempt to make these trips as the Lord opens the doors to do so.

Opportunity - We would like to put together a trip to Peru to work with some Bible Institutes.
This trip could be an opportunity for some of our partners to go with us to teach modules that
would be helpful to the students of the Institutes. Please pray for this endeavor. If you would be
interested in learning more or going on a trip like this, please let us know. There are students and
translators. However, teachers are needed!

Missionaries - We've recently learned that 1 in 5 Children of Missionaries attempt suicide! This is
a sobering issue with little awareness among Christians in general. Please make praying for
Missionary families a serious matter. It is important,
There is a lot to do and more to pray about! Thank-you for taking an interest in our lives and
work and more so for taking time to pray
leff & Sandra Price
Serving with you in Latin America
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it's fo_k eVerybody eVerywhere."

~ Edward Lawlor



